
Town of Hamilton 

Conservation Committee 

 

 

REQUEST FOR AMENDMENT TO ORDER OF CONDITIONS: DEP FILE # 172-0637 

Property Address: 156 Gregory Island Road, Hamilton MA 01982 

 

Dear Committee Members, 

 

Please consider this letter and the attached updated site maps and planting lists as a formal 

request to amend the Order of Conditions for DEP File #: 172-0637.    We have been diligently 

following the conditions set out in the Order throughout the house construction process and 

have identified a few minor modifications to the originally submitted landscaping plan and would 

like to ensure that the records are appropriately updated.  I consulted with Kristan Farr and did a 

walkthrough of the site to ensure we are aligned.   

 

The modifications to the original designs are as follows: 

- Increasing the diversity of native plantings to be installed from 12 to more than 20 

- Increasing the quantity of plantings from 55 to 65 

- Installing a loose rock barrier on the lake shore to prevent erosion of the shoreline from 

waves (previously installed barrier has sunk into the lake bed and shoreline is rapidly 

eroding).  The new rock barrier will be installed on the line of the previous barrier and will 

be constructed using loose stones (no mortar, etc) dug up onsite during house 

construction.  This will allow the native plantings along the water to better take root and 

stabilize the shoreline 

 

The updated designs have been prepared by Honey Bee Organic Gardening, a local,, 

sustainable landscaping firm.  The updated designs maintain compliance with other important 

aspects of the existing Order of Conditions, including: 

- Replacing the 6 trees removed as part of construction 

- Maximizing permeable surface area 

- Replacing existing non-native and unsustainable grass areas with a native, sustainable 

seed blend of clover, fescue and lilies 

 

Please let me know if you have any questions regarding the updated designs.  I look forward to 

amending the Order of Conditions and completing the work. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 
Warren Brown 

Homeowner 156 Gregory Island Road, Hamilton 












